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To whom it may concern 

         Billingstad, 23.07.2024 

 

Hydraulikk - Pneumatikk Foreningen (HPF) joining forces with Norwegian 
Society of Electric and Automatic control (NFEA) 

We are excited to announce that Hydraulikk - Pneumatikk Foreningen (HPF) and 
Norwegian Society of Electric and Automatic control (NFEA) have joined forces to further 
strengthen our presence in the industry. This collaboration will allow us to combine our 
expertise and resources to better serve our members and the industry as a whole. 

NFEA is a national organization formed in 2018 through the merger of former IFEA and 
NFA. NFEA is dedicated to promoting competence in automation and electrical subjects 
through learning, sharing, and networking. The organization's long-term goals include 
building competence, creating a network for businesses and academia, and maintaining 
visibility within relevant academic environments. NFEA also cooperates with relevant 
actors to offer activities such as courses, seminars, and conferences. NFEA is the National 
Member Organization for IFAC (International Federation of Automatic Control), IFR 
(International Federation of Robotics) and SIMS (Scandinavian Simulation Society). The 
organization also awards the NFEA Prize yearly to promote competence in automation. 

By working together, we aim to create more opportunities for networking, knowledge 
sharing, and professional development within the fields of hydraulics and pneumatics 
along with automation. In NFEA a committee is established for hydraulics/pneumatics. 
According to an agreement with CETOP, NFEA will take over the responsibility as CETOP 
representative in Norway. 

For more information: 
Karin Sundsvik, NFEA, +47 91 14 25 70 / karin.sundsvik@nfea.no 
Erlend Herrebrøden, HPF, +47 99 01 87 77 / erlend.herrebroeden@boschrexroth.no 

Best regards, 

 

Erlend Herrebrøden 

Chairman of the association 
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